
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS AND LETTERS OF INTEREST  
FOR 

TRANSPORTATION PLAN UPDATE 
  

City of Lakeland, Tennessee Engineering Office 
  

The City of Lakeland, Tennessee, an Equal Opportunity, Affirmative Action Employer, 
seeks to retain the services of a professional consultant engineering firm to 
provide various design engineering services related to Lakeland Transportation Plan 
Update PIN 130938.00.  This project is funded by STBG under the Tennessee 
Department of Transportation (TDOT) Local Programs Development Office and shall be 
accomplished in accordance with TDOT Local Programs guidelines.  This project shall 
adhere to all applicable Federal and State procedures and regulations.  The 
professional consultant engineering consulting firm must be on TDOT’s pre-approved 
list or have a completed pre-qualification form filed with TDOT by the deadline for the 
Letters of Interest. The prequalified firm must have unlimited status.  

 
Firms may obtain a copy of the proposal requirements on the City of Lakeland website 
www.lakelandtn.gov.  All letters of interest and Phase II qualifications must be received 
by City of Lakeland on or before 2:00pm CST September 16, 2021. For additional 
information, please contact Emily Harrell at eharrell@lakelandtn.org or (901) 867-5418.  
 
Publish Dates:  
8/17/2021 
8/31/2021 
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